
Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2015-01374 1140 Brighton Avenue - Building sign review 

The landlord whose my dad just messaged me saying that he sent and email earlier today. Here are the 
sketches.

From: Jun Zhang <junzhan95@gmail.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/12/2015 3:36 PM
Subject: Re: BP#2015-01374 1140 Brighton Avenue - Building sign review
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On Jul 30, 2015, at 10:25 AM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

John, 

I am handling the review for the sign permit for 1140 Brighton Avenue.  Can you please 
send me the letter of permission from the landlord of the property.  I see it is checked off on 
your building permit but cannot find it with the application submission.  Also, I need a 
sketch of the proposed sign with dimensions, materials, construction methods and 
attachment details.  Once I receive this, I will continue with the review.

Also, can you email me back to confirm you have received this.

Thank you,

Laurie 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status
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